EPD Workshop
“Calculating Risk Reduction Standards”

The Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD) Land Protection
Branch (LPB) is hosting a workshop “Calculating Risk Reduction
Standards (RRS)” on March 14, 2019 from 1:00 to 2:30 PM. The
workshop will be held in the Tradeport Training Room at the following
address:

4244 International Parkway
Atlanta, Georgia 30354

The purpose of this workshop is to demonstrate the process of
calculating soil and groundwater cleanup standards (RRS) under the
recently revised Rules for Hazardous Site Response (391-3-19).
Members of LPB’s Risk Assessment Unit and Response and
Remediation Program will be presenting.

Please note that registration is required (no fee) in order for us to ensure

that there is adequate seating for interested attendees. You may register

for the March 14, 2019 workshop at the following link:
https://geco.gaepd.org/eventregistration/Details.aspx?eventid=75

If you have additional questions or need special accommodations, please

contact Jill Clark at 404-657-8618 or by e-mail at jill.clark@dnr.ga.gov.


https://geco.gaepd.org/eventregistration/Details.aspx?eventid=75

